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I oppose HB 2025. DO NOT foist your greedy and thoughtless bill on Oregon 

citizens. Democratic control over our government has proven to be wasteful. You 

have no "track record" to be truly proud of. There have been NO improvements for 

many years. Our roads and bridges are still in need of repair, despite the already 

hefty gas taxes. Homelessness is encouraged and rampant throughout the state. To 

what avail? I can only believe it's to enlarge your Democratic voter base. Meanwhile, 

demolishing our beautiful state in your goal for more votes. 

 

People are moving out.  

 

Please use your power to save Oregon. 


